Wong_; Lim Soon

From: Weixiong Zhang [weixiong.zhang@wustl.edu]
Sent: Saturday, January 24, 2009 6:59 AM

To: WongLS@Comp.NUS.EDU.SG

Subject: looking for new postdoc

hi, Limsoon,
happy New Year and happy Chinese Lunar New Year!

i like to bring to your attention that 1 have two postdoc positions open in the area of
computational biology and genomics. i am particularly interested in young researchers who
have research experience in this area. but this will also be a good opportunity for
someone who has background in machine learning and data mining and likes to get into the
research area of computational biology and genomics. in the past several year, my lab has
been focusing on developing and applying machine learning/datamining methods for some
fundamental biology problems, such as transcriptional and post-transcriptional gene
regulation, and some medical problems, such as understanding stress response in plants and
complex human diseases including Alzheimer®s disease. some information of the work we are
doing can be found on my homepage.

if you have any graduating Ph_.D. students or know someone who might be interested in this
opening, please send them my way.

thanks!

best regards,

-weixiong zhang

Professor of Computer Science
Associate Professor of Genetics
Washington University in St. Louis
Tel: (314)935-8788
http://www.cse.wustl.edu/~zhang



